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18 December 2024 

Alfriston Rd resurfacing - Temporary Road Closure 

Kia ora, 

Our role is to ensure that people can move around the city easily and safely.  We carry out regular 

maintenance and repair work on the network so they can do this in an easy and efficient manner.   

We have identified that road surface on Alfriston Rd needs to be replaced. 

 

How this affects you 

Where Alfriston Rd, Alfriston 

When (start date) 07 January 2025 (weather permitting) 

Hours of work 24/7 Working day and night 

What we will be doing  This maintenance work will address the dig out of the current road surface and replacing 
that with new Asphalt. 

For (duration) 3½ weeks (continuous road closure) weather permitting 

 

Traffic Management, Detours and Property Access 

• We will need to close Alfriston Rd between Mill Rd / Alfriston Rd roundabout and 
Brookby / Alfriston-Ardmore Rd intersection. A signposted detour route will be in place via  
Alfriston-Ardmore Rd and Airfield Rd.  
 

• Access to directly affected properties will be managed by our traffic control team on site.  
 
Residents on Alfriston Rd, will exit and enter Alfriston Rd from the Brookby and  
Alfriston-Ardmore Rd intersection. 
 

• Our team is there to help so please speak to our crew and let them know if you have any specific 
access requirements. We will do our best to accommodate residents and visitors’ requirements as 
safely and efficiently as possible. 
 

• Please reduce your speed when driving within the road closure area as there may be work vehicles 
moving in and out of site. 
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Location Map 

 

Contact Us  

Get in touch with us on 09 355 3553 if you have any questions 
or concerns about this work.  

To learn more about how we maintain roads go to our website: 
Road works & disruptions (at.govt.nz) 

Thank your understanding and co-operation whilst we carry out 
these essential works.  We welcome any feedback on how we 
go about delivering work within your area.  If you want to give us 
some feedback, please click on the QR code to fill out a small 
survey around how we manged this necessary disruption in your 
area. 

 

 

 

Ngā mihi, 

 

 

Contract Renewals Manager:  Shekal Singh 
M 027 706 8629 
E stakeholder@liveablestreets.co.nz 

 

Road Closure Area 

General Work Location 

Access point for residents 

 

No Access entry 

ry 

Only Access entry 
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